ACFA "End of Summer’” tournament

September 7. 2013
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ACFA“End of Summer” Tournament Recap

The ACFA “End of Summer” tournament took place on September 7, 2013 and was a day of fair
weather and good fishing. Good fish were brought in for each of the five species categories and participants

enjoyed the good food and relaxing atmosphere

of the Lap’s pier and outdoor bar that was available to them.

One fish in particular that 1s well worth mentioning 1s Lee Minto’s club record breaking 8 401b slot
Redfish! That’s right, Lee now holds the ACFA record weight for slot redfish but unfortunately nobody
thought to take a picture of the beast. Breaking a club record during an ACFA tournament entitles you to 5

extra tournament points making Lee’s fish a
10 pointer! Meagan Schrandt from the Dau-
phin Island Sea Lab was on hand to collect
Spanish Mackerel otolith samples and thank-
fully Mike and Vicki foster brought in a bunch
of Spanish for her to collect samples from.
You may have seen Meagan at previous weigh
ins where Spanish Mackerel were a target spe-
cies and we hope to be able to assist her with
sample collection at future tournaments!

Kyle Eckhoff and Tom Brooks put to-
gether an excellent “make your own™ sand-
wich buffet complete with cole slaw and pota-
to salad. Other refreshments were purchased at
the downstairs bar at Lap’s where several club
members enjoyed watching the football game
while having a few beverages.

CHANDELEUR ISLANDS
FISHING TRIP

In years past, Mr. Charlie Dowdle would put together a group of mostly
ACFA members and plan a fishing getaway to the Chandeleur Islands.
This year he’s ready to do it again and he wants to know if any of us
want to go with him.

The trip leaves out of Pascagoula, M3 and 15 from Thursday October,
J-5unday October, 6. You will nide a mother ship to the 1slands,
meals and lodging aboard ship are included but you’ll need to
provide your own fishing equipment. Your two man skiff is loaded
with gas and 1ce each morning so vou’re ready to go right after break-
fast. If you are interested in going, please contact Mr. Charlie Dow-
dle at (251)622-0054 for details and pricing. Most would say that this is
the trip of a lifetime. Great company and awesome fishing in a location
that is sure to please fisherman of any skill level and leave you with a
lifetime of memories!  Don’™t miss out on this opportunty!!!




